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Weekly News –20th April 2018  
 

Year 3 
 

We hope everyone had a great week, despite the ever-
changing weather! 

In English, we have continued reading The Firework Makers 
Daughter. We then planned and wrote a set of instructions 
for our own fireworks. We had a lot of fun creating made-up 
ingredients and names for our fireworks! 

In Maths, we have been using the column method to 
subtract 2 and 3-digit numbers.  

In RE, we have been discussing creation stories – how our 
world was created – and this week we focused on the 
Christian creation story. 

Have a lovely weekend,  

Year Three Team   

Homework Reminder 

English:  

We would like the children to have a go at making a cup of tea or 
making a sandwich (bear with us!). 

We would then like them to use this experience to create a set of 
instructions on what they did. They need to include a title, list of 
ingredients and equipment and a method.  

Try and remember some of the features of instructions we learnt in class 
and include them in your writing. For example: chronological order, 
clear layout, time adverbials, imperative verbs (bossy verbs) and 
adverbs. You might even want to include some pictures. 

Spelling:  

Please learn week 2 spellings for a test on Friday 4th May. Please note 
that both groups have the same spellings.  

Reading:  Please continue to listen to your child read and encourage 
them to write comments in their diaries. 

 

Date Reminder 

Thursday 3rd May 

Beech and Elm to Gatton Park 

Friday 4th May 

Rowan to Gatton Park 

Friday 11th May 

Roman workshop in school with 
the Rainbow Theatre. 
 

Announcements 
On Friday 4th May, the children 
have a chance at earning a 
new badge, as there will be a 
badge test on this day. 

Rowan Class will do their 
badge test and dictation on 
Thursday 3rd May due to their 
trip on Friday. 
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